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Dental health is a part of total body health. Health care for all humans should be 

taught to be given in the best and safest interest of the patient. Healthcare providers 

without boundaries is not in the best interest of the patient or the ethical well being of 

the providers. Dental assistants are more important to the dentist than any other 

member of the team when it comes to delivering the highest standard of care. I 

support requiring an accredited standard of education for all members of the dental 

team. My intent being to belong to the respected and ethical profession of dentistry 

that delivers in the best interest of the patient first !  

Respectfully submitted, 

Elisa Williams Schofield BS RDH 


